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December 10, 2009

MEMORANDUM
TO: Montgomery County Planning Board
VIA: Mark Pfefferle, Acting Chief

Environmental Planning Division
Mary Dolan, Supervisor @
Environmental Planning DiVision

FROM: Mark Symborski, Planner Coordinator (301.495.4636) /VV‘\&,
Environmental Planning Division

SUBJECT:. Public Hearing — Water Resources Functional Plan

The Planning Board will hold a public hearing on the Water Resources Functional Plan on
December 17, 2009. This hearing offers an opportunity for the Planning Board to hear public
testimony on the Plan’s policies and recommendations for water issues as they relate to land use
and growth policy, stormwater and water quality, and water supply and wastewater. The Public
Hearing testimony will become part of a formal record and will be discussed at a subsequent
Planning Board worksession on the Functional Plan. Written testimony as well as oral testimony
will be considered. Planning staff recommend that the public hearing record be kept open until
January 15, 2010. The worksession is recommended to be scheduled for February 11, 2010.

Copies of the Plan are available at local libraries and can also be viewed on line at:
http://www.montgomeryplanning.org/environment/index.shtm
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